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REMINDER: 

Kindergarten Registration 

 If you have a child who will be 

five years old on or before December 31, 

2022 they are eligible for Kindergarten 

this fall.  We are still taking registrations 

for the fall K session—stop by the School 

Office to register as soon as possible.   

Together, we believe in ourselves, respect each other  

and work towards excellence. 

MAY 2022 

Taylor Elementary 
School 

908—2nd Street N. 
Box 1269 

Swan River, MB   
R0L 1Z0 

(204) 734-4593 (phone) 
(204) 734-3112 (fax) 
cgrandfield@svsd.ca 

 
 

 

Swan River Golf and Country Club Junior Golf Program 
Wednesday evenings in May and June 

Instruction/practice/event night/tournament 
Cost: 2022 Membership—12 and under $100 plus $50 program fee 

13-17 Years old $175 plus $50 program fee 
Instructors: Marni Zamzow 734-3370 mzamzow@svsd.ca 

Jeff Leadbeater 734-2804 jjleadbeater@gmail.com 
Golf Pro Clint Weir 734-3935 Swan River Golf and Country Club 

Register by emailing Marni Zamzow to receive the registration form to fill out 
and return.  

Program payment and gold membership is to be made on May 4 at  
7:00 p.m. at organization meeting.  

School of Choice 
 

Parents can apply to the Division 
if they wish to have their  

child/ren attend a school other 
than their designated school.  

Requests must be made by May 
13th this year. 

School of Choice forms are  
available on the website or call 

the school office. 

There will be  

NO CLASSES on 

Monday, May 16 

(P.D. Day), and 

Monday, May 23 

(Victoria Day). 

PAC LUNCH INFORMATION 
 

We are trying something new for our last two 
school lunches in May and June! In May, Grades K, 
2, and 4 will have the opportunity to order lunch 

from Qwik Stop. Grades 1, 3, and 5 will order 
from Dairy Queen.  Both of these lunches will be 
on the same day. Students and staff will order 
according to their grade.  No substitutions will 

occur due to different lunch times.  In June, we 
will switch the lunches and each group will receive 
the alternate choice.  Many restaurants, due to 
staffing and lunch hour rush, find it difficult to 

accommodate our whole school on 
the same day.   

Thanks for your understanding 
and cooperation!       

Mrs. Betcher  


